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NEWS RELEASE 

 

 

NARRATIVE: 

Stony Point – Chief Brian J. Moore of the Stony Point Police Department is pleased to announce 

that the Stony Point Police Department is launching its Project Lifesaver program effective 

immediately. Project Lifesaver is a nationwide program designed to bring people who are at risk 

of wandering, particularly the elderly, including those with Alzheimer’s, Autism, Downs 

Syndrome and Dementia home safely. The program places a transmitter on the person’s wrist or 

ankle and it emits a radio frequency signal that law enforcement can track. People who may 

wander because of medical conditions such as Alzheimer’s, dementia, autism or those with 

developmental disorders may enroll in the program. 

The Stony Point Police Department procured grant money to fund the program, train officers and 

purchase its first lot of “transmitters” and are offering it at NO COST to participants. 

(Participants MUST BE residents of Stony Point). 

 

“A program like Project Lifesaver is invaluable to our community” said Chief Moore. If you’d 

like additional information, refer to www.projectlifesaver.org. 

 

 

For further information on enrolling a loved one in our program, please contact Detective 

Sergeant Edward Finn or our Youth Officer, Detective George Zayas at 845 786-2744. 


